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____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Greetings! My name is Theresa Michaelis. I am looking forward to earning my degree 
in Supervisory Management, followed by Business Management. I enjoy being a part 
of the Gateway community. I participate in several Clubs, International, USG, Step-Up, 
and CEO. I was also nominated to participate as a Star Ambassador as well. 
Unfortunately, I did not win, but learned much and made many new friendships.  
 
Through the Step-Up Club I have received training in Leadership. It included the use of 
Robert Rules of Order. How to make, maintain, and implement a budget. While attending the CEO Club I 
received great training in entrepreneurship. I learned I have strengths in Determination and Delegation. I 
am Independent and a Risk taker. While attending the USG meetings, I learned there is a place for me to 
apply the training I am gaining.  
 
I have been awarded scholarships and grants from Gateway Foundation and TAG, I am a Phi Theta 
Kappa member, as well as earning membership in the National Society of Leadership and Success. I 
have worked diligently to earn being on the Dean’s List each semester that I attended Gateway. 
 
I am currently preparing to participate in the Spain study abroad program. Additionally, at the end of May, 
I look forward to joining my friends in the Step-Up program at the (NCORE) National Conference on Race 
& Ethnicity in New Orleans.  I hope to bring back training to share with the Gateway community.  
 
Later in August I will be joining in the Australia study abroad program. I am looking forward to engaging in 
a global enrichment experience. It will focus on culture, history, government, education, cultural 
interaction, environment, leadership building, and networking. During the trip I will be visiting employers in 
my program area, visiting an elementary school, and touring TAFE Institutes, finally, wrapping up with a 
tour of a University. 
 
In the past I have attended different types of training through Gateway as well as other institutions. I have 
regularly gone through training at The Global Leadership Summit as well. While partaking in all of this I 
have learned a blend of the importance of vision, giving and receiving inspiration, as well as practical 
skills.  
 
I come from a large family. As with all families sometimes members have struggles. I hope to work 
towards assisting students and those who wish to become students but have trouble putting it all 
together. In the future I also envision that I could facilitate a training program for those wishing to learn 
about how to help save a life in an emergency situation.  
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Hi! My name is Angelique Ortiz and I am honored to be a nominee for Gateway’s USG 
campus officer. I love how they not only help organize events for students but also 
include elements that provide a little bit of education to all programs at Gateway. I 
would love to be a part of such a diverse group of individuals that wants to attract 
students to come to Gateway and not only go there for classes but to show them that 
it’s fun to be involved within your campus and that you can gain a lot from it. 
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Hello, my name is Emily Peña and I’m running to become a Student Government 
Officer on the Kenosha campus! I’m in the Medical Assistant program and this is my 
3rd year at Gateway Technical College. I am a Peer Advocate for Student Life and I 
have been involved with Outdoor Adventure Klub, Team EXCEED, Student Life, 
International Club, and United Student Government. While being a Peer Advocate, I 
have assisted in Student Government in their different events and workshops that 
they have had this past year. While being in Student government, I have accessed 
valuable leadership skills and team building skills over the time that I have been with them.  This coming 
August I will be able to have a chance to study abroad overseas in Australia for 2 weeks. The reason why 
I want to join United Student government is because I want to be a voice advocate for the student body. I 
want students to have the best college experience and to show them that there are so many different 
opportunities out-of-college and in-college for them to experience. Over the past year, I have been 
involved in a couple leadership programs and conferences through Student Government. I have had the 
opportunity to be a voice advocate for the student body in technical colleges when I went with Student 
Government to Madison this past semester to talk to legislators and senators about different plans for the 
Wisconsin technical colleges.  
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Hi My Name is Donovan Shanahan I think that I will be a Good Choose for 
USG President on the Kenosha Campus and If I am President of the USG I 
would make the campus for active with Fun event and have a Meeting once 
Month and I hope you choose me as the USG President for the Kenosha 
Campus  
 
Thank you  
Donovan Shanahan 
 
 
 
 
 


